
 

 

 

March 29, 2019 

 

 

To:     VML Full-Member Key Officials; Council and Board Clerks 

 

From:     Michelle Gowdy, Executive Director 

 

Subject:   2019 VML Policy Committee Nominations 

 

The Virginia Municipal League welcomes your nominations for the 2019 policy 

committees.  Accompanying this memo is a description of the committee process and 

a nominations form.   

 

Please return your locality’s nominations form by April 25.  If your community has a 

May election, you may submit a revised form after your elections. 

 

Please observe the following guidelines with your nominations: 

 

 Only governing body members and appointed officials (i.e., employees of the 

local government) are eligible to serve. 

 

 You may nominate two people to a committee; if two are nominated, at least 

one should be a governing body member. 

 

 Individuals may serve on only one committee a year. 

 

Please return your nominations form by April 25. 

 

Policy committees traditionally meet in late July in the Richmond area; committee 

meeting dates and times will be forwarded to you once they are confirmed. 

 

Please call or email Janet Areson at VML (804-523-8522; jareson@vml.org) if you 

have any questions about the appointment process. 

 

Attachments 


